
From: Lisa VanRiper <Lisa.VanRiper@ngu.edu>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/21/2017 2:20:42 PM
Subject: Re: PP

I got copied on the one holly sent to your govt address
 

Sent from my iPad

On May 20, 2017, at 10:21 AM, "Danny Varat" <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

​Lisa, I never received the email on defunding Planned Parenthood. Here's to make sure you 
have the right email address. Thanks

DV
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